Dear High School Students and Parents,

As we begin to make preparations for the end of our Spring semester, | pray that God will bless you
and your family through this unprecedented time. We've missed seeing the students in school and |
know that they are looking forward to getting back to all of the great things that God has in store for
them. Thank you for your support of our students, families, and staff during these times!

“The Lord himself goes before you and will be with you; he will never leave you nor forsake you. Do
not be afraid; do not be discouraged.” Deuteronomy 31:8

In preparation for our upcoming finals week, | would like to share with you details regarding the
schedule and other important information related to the finals.

Teachers will be giving either a final or a project.
Either will be worth 5% of their semester grade.

For Finals:

The Video Conference schedule is being used to determine the day and time for each final.
Finals will be 45 minutes long.

Teachers will provide clear and concise review sheets for the finals.

For Projects:
Projects will be assigned in advance. Students are encouraged to complete their project

before the due date.

For consistency, the deadline will be 11:59pm on the night of their class Video Conference
schedule.

Individual teachers will work with their students regarding specific details of the project.

Greg Tackett
High School Principal



